From the Pastor's Desk,
March 18, 2020

As ordered by Bishop Michael Sis, all public masses are suspended
until further notice throughout the diocese.

The church’s office will be open at the usual days and hours.

The side doors of the church will be open only for individual prayer
and private Eucharistic Adoration.

Fr Laurent will be celebrating Mass privately. All Mass intentions
will be said as scheduled.

Weekly donations to enable the parish pay its bills will be deposited
in person at the church’s office, or mailed to Sacred Heart Church,
Coleman.



